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 The Revised 2007 FAD called for DEP to execute contract changes with the Catskill 

Watershed Corporation (CWC) in support of the Community Wastewater Management Program 

that include providing sufficient funding to complete the projects for Shandaken, West 

Conesville, Claryville, Halcottsville, and New Kingston. DEP executed the Community 

Wastewater Management Program III contract with CWC on January 13, 2014.  The contract 

amount to complete wastewater projects in Shandaken, West Conesville, Claryville, Halcottsville 

and New Kingston is $29,500,000.00.  DEP issued the order to commence work on February 25, 

2014. Work under this contract has commenced.  

   

   


